
M e l b o u r n e  C h i n e s e  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h  
75A Cotham Road, KEW VIC 3101. Web: www.mcbc.org.au 

Loving Our Neighbour 

Pastor Richard Chiu    Senior Pastor Ricky Law MCBC Admin 
richard@mcbc.org.au  rickylaw@mcbc.org.au  admin@mcbc.org.au  

CrossGen Service Bulletin 
Attend | Belong | Connect 

Sunday, 1 January, 2023. 9:30AM 

 

 

 

Numbering Our Days 
Psalm 90 

 

 

 So teach us to number our days 

that we may get a heart of wisdom. 

Psalm 90:12 

 
 

Welcome to CrossGen 
Service will be live-streamed at https://crossgen.online.church/. 

 

WELCOME to our English Service! We’re glad you could join us and hope you’ll be 

blessed during your time with us today. Please get in touch if you have any questions 

or comments, or if you’d like a chat or a prayer. 

Our service order for today:  

1. Welcome 

2. Singing 

3. Church News 

4. Prayer 

5. Bible Reading  

6. Bible Talk 

7. Singing  

8. Benediction 
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Offering & Donations: You can use the following details to support the work of MCBC. 

Melbourne Chinese Baptist Church. BSB: 704-922.General: 10001 1587, Mission: 10001 4216, Building: 10001 2903 

Card Donations can be made through BFS Giveway mcbc.link/giveway (Fees may apply) 

Announcements 

• Welcome to CrossGen and Happy New Year!  

We’re starting 2023 with a reflection on Psalm 90 – Numbering Our Days. 

• Let’s keep praying for the preparation and activities of short term missions 

trips to Cambodia, Kenya, Japan, Barwon Heads, and Rye.  

• Let’s remember that many people find December/January a difficult time of 

year. Please be mindful of those who may need some care and support over 

the Christmas/New Year period.  

• We’re aiming to grow in our fellowship and spiritual disciplines in 2023. 

Please prayerfully consider grabbing a ‘Disciplines’ book and reading it with 

someone at church for mutual growth and encouragement.  

• Our Sunday School will be on break in January. We’ll have families with their 

children joining us for the beginning of 2023. Lets do our best to welcome them. 

• We’d love for CrossGen members who are keen to develop their bible reading 

skills to attend ENGAGE Training conference 26-29 January 2023 in Belgrave 

Heights. Visit engageleadersconference.com for more info and registration.  

• CrossGen Family Camp will be held 15-17 September 2023 at Lyrebird 

Conference Centre. Please put these dates in your diary and come along.  

• Please keep our carpark free for seniors and families with young children. 

Those who wish to use the carpark are required to register their details with 

our church office (mcbc@mcbc.org.au). Please avoid parking on Highbury 

Grove. 

 

• We’d love for everyone to keep in touch! You can consider joining our 

Facebook Group or WhatsApp Group for news, updates and relevant COVID 

notices.  

Facebook http://bit.ly/mcbcfb  | WhatsApp http://bit.ly/mcbcwhatsapp   
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